
1

Gruetzmacher, Katie

From: Bentley, Deborah

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 8:49 AM

To: Gruetzmacher, Katie

Subject: change in meeting time

Hi Katie – FYI, the June 3rd meeting of the Board of Regents has been moved to 1 p.m.  The calendar I gave you 

showed 3 p.m.  You may want to change this on your website. 

 

Thanks. 

 

 
 


